

REVIEW MID-TERM TEST 1.2 E7

Find the word which has different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. cleaned B. watched C. laughed D. finished
2. A. collected B. developed C. provided D. donated
3. A. maturity B. popular C. surf D. collect
4. A. Violin B. Tutor C. World D. collect
5. A. collect B. community C. tutor D. work

Choose the word that has main stress placed differently from the others.

6. A. cardboard B. dollhouse C. collect D. Insect
7. A. unusual B. favourite C. popular D. difficult
8. A. affect B. donate C. sunburn D. exchange
9. A. popular B. vitamin C. develop D. elderly
10. A. benefit B. unusual C. creative D. amazing

Choose the correct verb form or tense.

11. Eating _____ and exercising can help you keep fit and stay healthy.
A. fast food B. sweetened food C. coloured vegetables D. soft drinks
12. Last year, I _____ to visit a children village in Yen Bai with my teachers and friends.
A. go B. to go C. goes D. went
13. They _____ a community garden project last month.
A. start B. started C. has started D. have started
14. It's really hot and sunny at noon, so you might get _____.
A. spots B. sunburn C. acne D. chapped lips
15. Last week, Mary and her friends _____ blankets for poor children in Ha Noi.
A. donate B. donated C. were donating D. have donated
16. Our class _____ away warm clothes to street children two days ago.
A. give B. gave C. have giving D. will give
17. My younger sister likes building _____.
A. models B. coins C. judo D. dollhouses
18. Last summer, we _____ English to 20 kids in the area.
A. teach B. have taught C. are teaching D. taught
19. Eating _____ and exercising can help you keep fit and stay healthy.

A.coloured vegetables B.sweetened food C. fast food D. soft drinks

20. The _____ are people who don't have their own houses to live in.

A. young children B. street children C. rich children D. weak children

21. It's really hot and sunny at noon, so you might get _____

A. sunburn B. chapped lips C. spots D. acne

22. To prepare for the new year, I my house again last month

A. painted B. paint C. have painted D. has painted

Choose the word(s) CLOSEST (đồng nghĩa)

23. I am **putting on** my weight because I eat a lot of junk food.

A. loosing B. becoming C. getting over D. looking up

24. My sister always eats healthy food and does exercise to **stay in shape**.

A. keep fit B. be active C. put on weight D. relax

25. We often **donate** old textbooks to children in rural areas.

A. tutor B. receive C. exchange D. give

26. Upper grade students **tutor** lower grade students

A. donate B. exchange C. teach D. study

Choose the word(s) OPPOSITE (trái nghĩa)

27. Your room looks dark, and it looks **dirty**, too

A. warm B. dry C. tidy D. clean

28. You should take part in **outdoor** activities.

A. indoor B. outside C. difficult D. easy

29. Nam is fat, so he wants to **lose weight**.

A. keep fit B. stay healthy C. put on weight D. stay in shape

Mark the letter t to indicate the underlined part that needs correction

30. My brother not goes to class to learn how to paint.

A. learn B. to C. not goes D. to paint

31. They like play video games in their free time.

A. their B. play C. like D. in

32. I didn't done any volunteer work last year as I was busy with schoolwork.

A. done B. as C. volunteer work D. with

33. My cooking lesson start at 9 a.m every Saturday.

A. My B. cooking C. start D. at

34. Jane doesn't like ride a horse because she is afraid of horses.

A. doesn't B. ride C. because D. of

35. Nick and his friends are picking up rubbish on the beach last week.

A. are picking B. on C. and D. beach

Read the following passage

My school has a number of volunteer activities every summer. The activities include donating books to village children, _____(36) kids in the neighbourhood, teaching English to primary students, reading books or cooking food for the needy. Our school _____(37) this programme five years ago. Every student can join one or two activities. In the beginning, we thought about why we should join in these activities. We then thought about what activities we wanted to do. Those who like reading could choose to collect and donate books. Those who are good at _____(38) English could tutor primary students. Finally, we signed up for the activities we chose. Our teachers often _____(39) us to stay committed. They also help us when we need it. We have a lot of fun and learn many things from doing the activities.

36. A. giving B. talking C. tutoring D. donating

37. A. is starting B. started C. starts D. will start

38. A. for B. on C. in D. at

39. A. encourage B. encourages C. are encourage D. to encourage

Welcome everyone to the Volunteer program in Galapagos Islands Farm Ecuador. It is a meaningful job because the poor farmer here really need your helping hands. If you join us, you need to know some information about your stay here. The Volunteer's house has 6 bedrooms, with 3 bathroom and 2 showers with hot water outside of the house. Volunteers share bedrooms of 4 people. Three meals a day are served in the farm by the local staff. Volunteers usually work for five days each week in the morning, with weekends off. Afternoons are free to go to the port, visit the beach, and any other activities you might enjoy. Evenings are quiet and usually spent chatting, listening to music, writing in your journal or reading

40. How many bedrooms are there in the volunteer's house?

A. 5 B. 6 C. 7 D. 8

41. Are bathrooms inside of the house?

A. Yes, they are B. No, they aren't C. Yes, it is D. No, it isn't

42. How many meals are served per day?

- A. 1 B. 2 C. 3 D. 4

43. Who serve meals for volunteers?

- A. local staff B. farmers C. volunteers D. women

Our health is limited. If we do not know how to take care of it properly, we will get sick and not be healthy. To stay healthy, I have a reasonable diet and play sports regularly. I eat a lot of meat, fish and green vegetables. I limit eating fast food and foods that contain a lot of sugar. I try to drink two liters of water a day every day. Drinking plenty of water helps the digestive process work better. At the same time, when the body is well-hydrated, my skin will also be more beautiful. I usually play sports like badminton or volleyball. Due to busy work, I can't go to bed early. However, I also try not to stay up too late. Thanks to a scientific diet along with a reasonable time to play sports, my health is relatively good. I rarely get sick. I always try to live healthy to bring good things to my family and society.

44. Should we take care of our health?

- A. Yes, we do B. No, we don't C. Yes, we should D. No, we shouldn't

45. How many liters of water does the author drink a day?

- A. 2 B. 2,5 C. 3 D. 3,5

46. Why does the author go to bed late?

- A. his children B. his life C. his work D. his health

47. How is his health now?

- A. very poor B. quite bad C. serious D. quite nice

Rewrite the sentences

1. Tom is interested in eating Vietnamese food. (like)

→ **Tom** _____

2. My sister loves talking to her friends in her free time. (enjoy)

→ **My sister** _____

3. My father doesn't like listening to music. (hate)

→ **My father** _____

4. They doesn't like playing computer games in their free time. (dislike)

They _____

5. You are active, and my brother is active, too.

→ **Both you** _____

6. My dad loves outdoor activities. My mom loves outdoor activities, too.

→ **My dad** _____

7. Mysisterswork hard, and they exercise regularly

→ **My sister** _____